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I	believe	it	is	fair	and	essential	tahat	the	NSW	government	ensures	that	the	
foreign	owned	electricity	retailors,	which	they	have	sold,	respect	the	IPART	
determination.	There	needsto	be	regulation	since	there	are	not	enough	players	
in	the	market	to	ensure	true	competition.	There	is	no	lodgical	reason	why	the	
price	of	feed	in	solar	should	not	be	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	
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